
 

 

 
 
 

 

PRESS RELEASE 
 
 

Bank Al-Maghrib and the National Telecommunications Regulatory 
Agency (ANRT) sign a partnership agreement  

 
 
Rabat, February 9, 2022 
 

 
Bank Al-Maghrib and the National Telecommunications Regulatory Agency (ANRT) 
signed today, Wednesday, February 9, 2022 in Rabat, a partnership agreement on the 
establishment of a framework for the exchange of data and experiences in areas of common 
interest.  
 
This cooperation will allow both institutions to benefit from technological developments 
in the fields of information and digital infrastructure. Joint cooperation actions will also 
include digital banking services, innovative means of payment as well as the aspects inherent 
to these two sectors. On top of this, the agreement covers aspects related to crypto-asset 
trading platforms.  
 
The agreement was signed by Mr. Abdellatif Jouahri, Governor of Bank Al-Maghrib and 
Mr. Az-El-Arabe Hassibi, Director General of ANRT. 
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